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Bulletin Announcements for January 14, 2018 

 

Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
Jan.  14 – Fellowship meal at noon.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 

Jan.  17 – Elder Team meeting – 7:00 pm. 
 

Sunday, January 14     Sunday, January 21 
Message Randy Keener     Victor Habib – LMH teacher 
Greeters Wes Newswanger and Becky Rutt   Mim Eberly and John J. Landis 

 

~Fellowship meal on Sunday, January 14.  This is a great opportunity to invite friends and bond with the church family.  

Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 
 

~Sympathy and care are extended to Lorrie and Steve Stoltzfus and family.  Lorrie’s brother Carl High died on Tuesday, 

January 9.  Visitation will be Friday evening, January 12, 5:30-8:30 and funeral Saturday afternoon at 2:30 pm.  All held at 

Stumptown Mennonite Church.   

 

~Our yearly “My Coins Count” for MCC begins this Sunday, January 14 and continues through April 1.  Money will be 

taken to the MCC Relief Sale on April 6.  Last year’s total was $2,041.10.  Bring your coins each Sunday.  Your coin 

change is like a mustard seed. It may seem small, but when planted it grows to be the greatest of all garden plants. Also 

persons may choose a Sunday to match the coins collected that Sunday.  Contact Becca and Cory Eavenson if you are willing 

to match on any given Sunday. 

   

~PLEASE NOTE… Just a reminder that the children's Sunday school offering during this school year is going toward the 

food budget for the leprosy community at Shirati, Tanzania.  Anyone can contribute.  Just put "S.S. project" on the 
memo line of your check.  The bulletin board at the back of the sanctuary has pictures and information.  If you have any 

questions, please talk to Don or Judy Stoltzfus.  Thanks! 
 

~Church Directory:  An updated Church Directory is being worked on and will be sent out soon...  If you have any updates 

that were not reported during 2017, please get them to me ASAP.  (i.e. address change, phone change, email address change).  

   Meanwhile, add this inforfmation:  Pam Tieszen, 91 Stratford Village, Lancaster PA 17602   tieszenp@gmail.com 

  

~The Parent and Preschool Center is grateful for Chris Stahl’s faithful service as the Director for the past eight years.  

Chris is sensing the Lord moving her on to a new season of life in which she can spend more time with her husband, and thus 

will complete her term of service on June 30, 2018.  She has been an incredible blessing to the Parent and Preschool Center, 

and we will miss her deeply.  The Board of the Parent and Preschool Center is currently accepting applications for the 

position of Director.  If you are interested in applying or have someone to recomment, please contact Elise Graybill, Board 

Chair, at (717) 399-0187 or email at andy@proclaim.net.   
 

~Connections for women (and men) meets at Mellinger Mennonite Church fellowship hall, Tues. mornings from 9:00–
11:00.  The next program (January 16), will be LifeTree with Laura Nguyen. The topic is “Care for Caregivers: meeting the 

needs of those who sacrifice for others” 

 

~Witmer Heights Volunteer Opportunity - Many of you remember the opportunity our congregation had last year to help 

serve at the women's winter shelter with YWCA in Lancaster City. This year our congregation will again be helping to staff 

the shelter from March 5-March 9 (More details to come)    in the meantime, there are still open slots that need filled before 

that time.  Online sign up for volunteers to help staff, if you feel so led can be done at this website.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090b48ada62ba0f94-womens 

 

~JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
     A first-shift custodian is needed for the Lancaster Campus of Lancaster Mennonite School.  Candidates must be able to 

provide custodial services that ensure safe and clean facilities. This is a full-time, twelve-month hourly position with full 

benefits. For an application go to www.lancastermennonite.org/employment.php or contact Troy Hurst at 

hursttd@lancastermennonite.org. 

 

    A maintenance person is needed for the Lancaster Mennonite School system to perform general maintenance on 

buildings at several locations. Experience in HVAC, electric or plumbing fields is helpful. The position is full time with 

benefits.  Persons of underrepresented racial/ethnic groups are encouraged to apply. For more information please contact 

Troy Hurst at hursttd@lancastermennonite.org 


